
 

 

 

For immediate release 

 

 

Shawnee Construction & Engineering, Inc. 

awarded contract for new Subway. 

 

April 27, 2015, Fort Wayne, IN: Shawnee Construction & Engineering, Inc. has been 

selected as General Contractor for Subway Restaurants. 

Subway Restaurant awarded Shawnee Construction & Engineering, Inc. a $628,000 

contract for a 2,722 square foot new Subway located at 5788 Coldwater Rd., in Fort 

Wayne.  The project, which included site development, is scheduled for completion in July 

2015.   The project architect is Grinsfelder Associates Architects, Inc. 

 

Shawnee Construction & Engineering, Inc., a leader in the field of construction services, is 

a family-owned and operated business founded in 1968.   Built on the philosophy that 

sound practices and long-term relationships are essential to building sound structures, the 

company combines old-fashioned integrity, hard work, and dedication with state-of-the-art 

technology to provide the highest levels of quality, value, and service.   

 

Shawnee Construction & Engineering, Inc. specializes in general construction, 

commercial, industrial, medical, education and retail construction services as well as 

construction remodeling and maintenance work. 
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NEWS RELEASE 
Contact Information: 

Matt Schenkel  

Shawnee Construction & Engineering, Inc. 

7701 Opportunity Way                               

Fort Wayne, IN  46825 

(260) 489-1234 

Matt@shawneeconstruction.com 

Alternate Contact:  John Schenkel 


